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Dear Paul, 

Freedom of Information request: IT Contracts and Contractors- ref PSU - 412 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request submitted on the 24th November 2017 in which 
you requested the following: 
 
Your Request: 
 
Under the FOI Act I require the following information   
(1) The names of all the IT Contracting Companies that have provided IT Services and Staff for IT work and 
related IT Project Management and Program Management work to your organisation in the financial years 
2015-16, 2016-17 and up to the end of October 2017 in the current financial year - 2017 to 18. This 
information is only required where the amount paid to the Contracting Company exceeds or is expected to 
exceed £100,000 
 
(2)How much your organisation has paid in total to each of these companies in the financial years 2015-16, 
2016-17 and so far in the 2017 to 18. Include the total payment and a monthly break down. For the financial 
year 2017-18 you will include an estimated total spend for the whole financial year. 
 
(3)  I require the following for each of the contracts that these companies won or were selected for 
(3.1) the total number of companies that bid for or were considered for each contract and whether a direct 
award was made 
(3.2) What process was followed to ensure that Value For Money was achieved in spending public money 
(3.3) Whether any conflicts of interest were declared by any of your staff in relation to these contracts and 
the companies that bid for them  
(3.4) Whether any payment or gifts were declared by any of your staff in relation to these contracts and the 
companies that bid for them  
(3.4) Whether to your knowledge any of these contractors has previously worked for your organisation as a 
member of staff since 2012 
(3.5) Whether to your knowledge any of your staff subsequently left your organisation to work for one of 
these companies  
(3.6) The value or original estimated value of each initial contract as well as its final value - or current value 
if still underway 
(3.7) The initial or estimated planned timeframe of each original contract compared to the final 
 



Our response: 
  
I can confirm that AHRC does hold the information that you have requested.  Our response is 
detailed below in the attached spreadsheet. 

 
I hope this answers your questions. 

If you have any queries about this response please contact me, or if you are unhappy with the 

service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request a review of our decision, 

please write to: 

 

The FOI Complaints Officer 

Information Services 

PSU 

Polaris House 

North Star Avenue 

Swindon 

SN2 1FL 

Tel: 01793 416078 

Email: foi@ahrc.ac.uk 

 

Please quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

 

If you are still not content with the outcome of the review, you may apply to refer the matter to the 

Information Commissioner for a decision.  Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you 

have exhausted the review procedure provided by AHRC.  The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House, 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

 

Enquiry/Information Line: Between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday 0303 123 1113 or 01625 

545745 

Further information about the Office of the Information Commissioner can be found at 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael Rowan 

  

Corporate Information Manager 

Professional Support Unit 
Providing harmonised & cost effective professional support & services delivered with enthusiasm, integrity & pride. 
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